TOWN OF ROSEBOOM
Legal Notice

WINTER HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT PROCEDURES
MAILBOX, FENCE & LANDSCAPE REPAIRS/REPLACEMENT
Please be advised that it is the goal of the Town of Roseboom’s Highway Department to keep the town roads and highways in a passable condition during the winter months. Any obstructions located in the Town of Roseboom’s right-of-way may hinder the ability of snow removal and storage. In an attempt to clear roads, the drivers try to be careful not to damage any obstruction in the right-of-way, however, that is not always possible.  Any damage to mail boxes, fences or landscaping caused when the highway department is maintaining the roads during winter months, will not be repaired or replaced by the Town. Repairs/replacements will be at the owner’s expense. 
VEHICLES PARKED IN THE TOWN’S RIGHT-OF-WAY
Vehicles parked on the town’s right-of-way are a hindrance when clearing/maintaining roads in the winter. Attempts will be made to contract the owner regarding vehicle removal. If the highway department is unable to reach the owner, the vehicle(s) will be towed at the owner’s expense. 

Mitchell Vanburen

Highway Superintendent

The Town of Roseboom
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